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A.G.M. 

On Thursday 1st December, 22 members attended the AGM and Quiz afternoon in the 
Bowden Room. The meeting was opened by our Chairman, Paul French. Paul welcomed 
everyone before reading the Treasurer’s and the Chairman’s reports, both of which were 
approved by the members present and signed as a true record.

Paul thanked the committee for their service during the year and outlined an exciting 
programme for 2023. Some of the outings in 2023 will be on days other than a Thursday.

Pamela Woods kindly dealt with the Committee elections. Sarah Lyte, Hibly Woods, Joseph 
Dunkley and Jo Macdonald stood down after their terms in office ended but were duly re-
elected unanimously.

Jan Traylen kindly indicated that he would be willing to create a website for the Club and 
this was gratefully approved.

Tea, coffee, wine and mince pies were served during the interval and this was followed by a 
horticultural quiz. The competition was fierce and resulted in a draw.


Annual Lunch


The annual lunch will be held at the Manor Inn Lower Ashton, details were included in the 
November newsletter. Bookings for this are now closed.


February Meeting


The meeting on Thursday 2nd February will be a talk on the gardens of Australia and New 
Zealand by Benedict Lyte


Website


We will be launching the website early in the New Year. Many thanks go to Jan Traylen for 
his work in building the site.


Happy New Year to all members and enjoy planning your spring and summer crops and 
flowers


Anything for the next newsletter please send to me, hibly@hotmail.com
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